
  against 0497 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  against 0497 # antistrateuomai {an-tee-strat-yoo'-om-ahee};
from 473 and 4754; (figuratively) to attack, i.e. (by
implication) destroy: -- war {against}.[ql

  army 4753 # strateuma {strat'-yoo-mah}; from 4754; an armament,
 i.e. (by implication) a body of troops (more or less extensive
or systematic): -- {army}, soldier, man of war.[ql

  go 4754 # strateuomai {strat-yoo'-om-ahee}; middle voice from
the base of 4756; to serve in a military campaign; figuratively,
to execute the apostolate (with its arduous duties and
functions), to contend with carnal inclinations: -- soldier,
({go} to) war(-fare).[ql

  man 4753 # strateuma {strat'-yoo-mah}; from 4754; an armament,
i.e. (by implication) a body of troops (more or less extensive
or systematic): -- army, soldier, {man} of war.[ql

  of 4753 # strateuma {strat'-yoo-mah}; from 4754; an armament,
i.e. (by implication) a body of troops (more or less extensive
or systematic): -- army, soldier, man {of} war.[ql

  soldier 4753 # strateuma {strat'-yoo-mah}; from 4754; an
armament, i.e. (by implication) a body of troops (more or less
extensive or systematic): -- army, {soldier}, man of war.[ql

  soldier 4754 # strateuomai {strat-yoo'-om-ahee}; middle voice
from the base of 4756; to serve in a military campaign;
figuratively, to execute the apostolate (with its arduous duties
and functions), to contend with carnal inclinations: --
{soldier}, (go to) war(-fare).[ql

  to 4754 # strateuomai {strat-yoo'-om-ahee}; middle voice from
the base of 4756; to serve in a military campaign; figuratively,
to execute the apostolate (with its arduous duties and
functions), to contend with carnal inclinations: -- soldier, (go
{to}) war(-fare).[ql

  war 0497 # antistrateuomai {an-tee-strat-yoo'-om-ahee}; from
473 and 4754; (figuratively) to attack, i.e. (by implication)
destroy: -- {war} against.[ql

  war 4753 # strateuma {strat'-yoo-mah}; from 4754; an armament,
i.e. (by implication) a body of troops (more or less extensive
or systematic): -- army, soldier, man of {war}.[ql

  war 4754 # strateuomai {strat-yoo'-om-ahee}; middle voice from
the base of 4756; to serve in a military campaign; figuratively,
to execute the apostolate (with its arduous duties and
functions), to contend with carnal inclinations: -- soldier, (go
to) {war}(-fare).[ql

  warfare 4752 # strateia {strat-i'-ah}; from 4754; military
service, i.e. (figuratively) the apostolic career (as one of
hardship and danger): -- {warfare}.[ql
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